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22/08/2022  11:06:482022/3372/P OBJ Jonathan Byatt Objection. This is a poorly thought out solution and proof of lazy and limited Thinking by the planners at the 

Royal Free. There are a significant number of offices and Conference rooms within the Royal Free Hospital. 

These have been added to by the recent edition of the pears centre which has been purpose built to provide 

such space. To fall back on a lazy solution of simply adding containers to parking spaces on fleet road shows 

a lack of planning and no consideration of other uses of available space. The proposed fleet Road option has 

no consideration of local impact. Worse, it proposes a basic metal box structure which we'll light any property 

position close by making any sale or purchase more difficult. Interestingly, the proposal does not bother with 

such details as duration and any Ne-Yo usage considerations but nearly believes local population will accept 

this Vox structure with no complaint. The pedestrian Walkways on either side of York Way up to the junction 

with the stag are extremely narrow and any increase in in usage and restriction in space which the structure 

must imply will make this difficult for people with prams or disabled or elderly to negotiate this already cramped 

space. As someone who has managed multiple teams across multiple sites across multiple countries, there is 

always a way to schedule available office and Conference spaces to ensure these are available to competing 

teams or teams from different contractors. I would suggest this lazy see.com a poorly thought out solution is 

thrown back to the Royal Free who asked to actually deliberate on a proper business solution.
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